The Traill County Board of Commissioners came to order on September 8, 2015 at 8:00 a.m. for the purpose of meeting with various departments on their 2016 budget requests.

Brenda Stallman, Health District Director; Jerry Tollefson, 911 Coordinator; Les Hurt and Don Hanson Jr., Hillsboro Airport Authority and Jac McTaggert, Hillsboro Ambulance all represented their 2016 budget requests. The remainder of the meeting was for budget work by the commission.

There being no further business the Chairman adjourned the meeting at 10:08a.m. to meet again in regular session on September 15, 2015.

Attest:

Rebecca M Braaten, County Auditor

Thomas Eblen, Chairman